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Keith Prince AM 

Chairman of the Transport Committee 

 
The Rt Hon Mark Harper MP 
Department for Transport 
Great Minster House  
33 Horseferry Road  

London  
SW1P 4DR 
 
(Sent by email) 15 March 2024 
 
Dear Mark, 

I am writing to share the findings of the London Assembly Transport Committee’s investigation 
into the Taxi and Private Hire Vehicle (PHV) industry in London. The Committee are writing to the 
Mayor of London, Sadiq Khan, with recommendations on a number of issues, however there is 
twos area that we want to write to the Government about, as these are more directly within 
your control. Please see attached letter to the Mayor of London, in which Recommendation 3 
and 5 relate to the Government, and how TfL engages with the Government around issues on 
this topic. 

Yours, 

 

Keith Prince AM 

Chairman of the Transport Committee 

 

 
City Hall 
Kamal Chunchie Way 
London 
E16 1ZE 

Tel: 020 7983 4000 
www.london.gov.uk 
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